
 

DATE: 08.08.2025 

Subject: Mandatory Submission of Anti-Ragging Undertaking by 

30th August 2025 (First Semester Students Only) 

Dear Students, 

Ragging in any form—physical, verbal, or mental—is strictly prohibited in 

our institution. As per the “UGC Regulations on Curbing the Menace of Ragging 

in Higher Educational Institutions, 2009,” any student found indulging in or 

abetting ragging is liable to strict disciplinary action. 

Our college remains committed to providing a ragging-free environment. 

The Anti-Ragging Cell, comprising senior students and faculty members, actively 

monitors both campus and hostels. Hostel wardens and the Principal are 

authorized to take immediate action upon any report of ragging. 

 

Action Required (For First Semester Students Only): 

• All first semester students must fill the Undertaking Registration form for 

Colleges at: https://www.antiragging.in/affidavit_registration_disclaimer.html 

• After completing the online form, download the undertaking and submit a 

printed copy to your respective Department Heads by 30th August 2025. 

• For more details and information, please visit the college website: 

https://sec.edu.in/antiragging.php 

 

Helpline Contacts: 

Prof. Sumit Deb, HOD, Chemistry (Coordinator, IQAC): 9863023788 

Prof. Iarisa A. R. Dorphang, Bachelor of Social Work: 9402161907 

https://www.antiragging.in/affidavit_registration_disclaimer.html
https://sec.edu.in/antiragging.php


 

 

Let us all work together to ensure a safe, respectful, and welcoming 

campus for everyone. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BR SUNIL BRITTO, 

PRINCIPAL I/C, 

ST EDMUND’S COLLEGE 


